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The Arkansas Development Finance Authority (ADFA) 
will receive approximately $54,000,000 of direct 
assistance from the Homeowner Assistance Fund 
(HAF) allocated from U.S. Treasury. The HAF program 
is intended to provide funds to help homeowners 
avoid hardships such as delinquent mortgages, 
defaults, foreclosures, and loss of utilities. 

ADFA is actively seeking input from the public and 
involved organizations to help us develop the best 
plan for the citizens of Arkansas. 

Contact our call center to learn more and submit 
your input on the plan through the button below.

888.698.0964

Submit Plan Input

For more information on 
the program, go to 

ArkansasHAF.com

Or contact our 
call center at

888.698.0964

https://app.smartsheet.com/sheets/qJV8CF3jJWfgc94PG92GfgxcHgJPRmG88hWr7Xw1
http://arkansashaf.com

